
 

        

 POTT SHRIGLEY CHURCH SCHOOL 
 

  HEADS UP!    

10
th

 January 2020 

 
 
Hello everyone and Happy New Year! 

 
Not much to report this week as it’s been a quiet one. 
 

We have had a good start to our year and it was great to see 

everyone and hear their Christmas news. The children have quickly 
settled back in and I’ve seen some wonderful writing already this 

week, especially in Class 1. 
 

Our wonderful year six girls are starring in the local panto at 
Bollington Arts Centre next week so if you feel like supporting them, 

I am sure they would appreciate some Pott fans in the audience. 
 

We have worship in church next Wednesday at 3.00pm and you are 
welcome to join us there. 

 
A list of diary dates for this half-term is attached for your information. 

 
Hope you have a fantastic weekend 

 
Kind Regards 

Joanne Bromley 

 
 

Dates for next week include: 
 

Monday 13th January  - Mosaic Workshop for whole school 
 

Tuesday 14th January - Ukulele/Guitar lessons 
-     Swimming Years 2 – 6 

 
Wednesday 15th January - Y4 Able Writers Day @ Ash Grove  

-     Worship in Church 3 pm 
 

Friday 17th January  - Macclesfield Substation   
   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
          


